
 

Thank You for Your Donation 
Our nation’s heroes appreciate 
your support! Here is one of 
the many letters from troops 
and military families who 
received a free, real Christmas 
Tree through Trees for Troops. 

 

 
Your Donation Makes a Difference 

 
Your tax-deductible donation has helped 
Trees for Troops provide a Christmas 
Tree to a deserving military family. 

 
Christmas SPIRIT Foundation 

2650 S. Hanley Rd., Suite 100, St. Louis, MO 63144   
info@treesfortroops.org  www.TreesforTroops.org 

“We just wanted to express a heartfelt thank you to 
those who selflessly gave of their time and money to 
make this tree possible for our family. 

It brings a glimpse of joy in the absence of our hero, 
father, husband & friend. As well as a tear to our eyes 
because of the generosity of someone unknown to us 
who is willing to give for the joy of another. 

Thank you again so, so much ... from a family who 
serves together.” Adee & the Boys 


